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NEWSLETTER 
St Peter’s Bratton has been in full flow with learning this week and the children are ensuring that they 

are including our Excellent Expectations. We have started to think about our Harvest Service and started 

learning our songs. Reception parents joined us on Thursday, more about this later. The highlight of the 

week for the pupils and staff was our Trek for Tech. I have been spending a lot of time at the Trust 

headquarters and have missed seeing you all.  

Our Christian Value 

This week we have been thinking about having to persevere, even when things are difficult and people 

try to put you off. We have been looking at how Jeremiah persevered through many difficut situations 

but still kept strong in his teachings and beliefs. Today we have also been thinkng about pupils and staff 

who are unwell or in hospital. 

  

 

 

Bratton’s Bright Stars  

 

  

http://www.stchadsacademiestrust.co.uk/


 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

Attendance and Punctuality  

 

 

          

Reception Welcome Service 

 

 

On Thursday morning we were thrilled to have so many familiy members join us for our Reception 

Welcome Service. We were traeted to two songs by Recption children  

I Might Be Small - https://drive.google.com/file/d/1OR_8db-ZeB9OsymLB5-nXIp9nGVwqXEn/view 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1OR_8db-ZeB9OsymLB5-nXIp9nGVwqXEn/view


Our God is a Great Big God - 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1R4PvLQqVuCpwwlHDL19XEzLa6MOsTa7G/view 

Rev Ian talked about the story of the wise and foolish man. At the end of the service each of the children 

received a special cross from the Church and a Bluey sticker for being brave and saying goodbye to the 

adults. I would like to say a huge thank you to everyone who came and a special thank you to the 

Friends PTA for providing refreshments. 

Trek for Tech 

 

 

Morning Marshalls    Afternoon Marshalls 

We have been overwhelmed by the children and the support we have had for our Trek for Tech Day. All 

the children used our Christian Value of perserverance to complete their sponsored walk challenge. On 

behalf of all the children and staff I want to say a massive thank you to the teams of marshalls who have 

given up their time to support and ensure that our children were safe. This is just what our school is 

about, coming together as a community to make the world a better place. Once again, a gigantic thank 

you to our Friends PTA for organising this and purchasing our Hi Viz vests for the whole school. I look 

forward to seeing the outcome and providing more technology for our children.  

Next week – Epic Edition of Photos from our Trek for Tech Sponsored Walks and an update on our Total. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1R4PvLQqVuCpwwlHDL19XEzLa6MOsTa7G/view


Forces Families 

 

Is one of your family members still serving in the armed forces? We have been informed by 
Telford and Wrekin that Forces Families Jobs (FFJ) has been introduced. This is a free, tri-Service 
careers platform for family members of currently serving UK personnel. All employers on FFJ, 
including Telford & Wrekin Council, have signed the Armed Forces Covenant. 
Click here to Visit FFJ 

 

Pupils We Are Proud Of 

 

 

Ziggy and Coco started judo this summer and both did their first grading with Ziggy getting his 
red belt and Coco her red band!! We are super proud of you both!!  

 

 

 

 

 

https://news.comms.telford.gov.uk/0B5168FB6F8C6FAD6E1D56E12B570368508D655B9F36A7CF78564E87EA501960/40B892F92EAF0F22242DC73EC1561CFD/LE35


Year 5/ 6 Football Team 

 

We want to say congratulations to our Year 5/ 6 football team who played on Monday at the Telford and 
Wrekin Tournament. They all showed our Christian Values and have won through to the next round. 
Well done boys!! 

 

It is evident that the Autumn weather is starting to rear its head however, there is apparently 
some sunshine due this weekend. I know that there will be a lot of tired children and staff who 
are looking forward to a rest. Have a great weekend and I will see you all next week. We are 
excited to have Councillor Reynolds and Simon Wellman (Director of Education for Telford and 
Wrekin) visiting us to learn more about our school and the fabulous children and staff. 

 

Mrs Welsh xx 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



DATES FOR THE DIARY     

Date     Event     

Thursday 2nd October    Year 2 visit Dudley Zoo - details to follow    

Friday 17th October    Nasal Flu Vaccines- Whole school    

Friday 24th October     PD Day     

Monday 27th October     Half term     

Friday 31st October    Deadline for Y6 secondary applications    

Wednesday 12th November    Individual school photographs    

Friday 19th December     End of term     

Monday 22nd December     Christmas holidays     

Monday 5th January     PD Day     

Tuesday 6th January     Spring term starts     

Friday 13th February     PD Day     

Monday 16th February     Half term     

Friday 27th March     End of term     

   

 


